9/5/2014
Dear Families,

Next week, we will be starting the fifth week of the grading period.  I will be posting academic warnings on Infinite Campus no later than Tuesday, as well as sending home grade reports on Friday, September 12th.  The grade reports will have your child's current grade and any missing assignments your child has in each subject area.  A parent signature will be required on all grade printouts.  These will need to be returned on Monday, September, 15th.  Any missing homework can be printed off of the website or extra copies can be found in the missing assignment folders in the classroom.  Students must take responsibility for getting their missing assignments!

Now that homework is becoming a routine again, I have a few reminders for expectations on homework:

· Please make sure students are using pencil.  From now on, I will returning it for students to redo if it is done in pen.

· Parents, please check to make sure your child has read all directions on the Spelling Tic-Tac-Toe so they can receive full credit.

· Reading logs must be legible.  If I cannot read them, I will return it for students to redo.  Parents, please make sure the reading log is completed and done to the best of your child's ability.  Remember, students can use lined paper or type their reading logs and staple it to the original assignment.  A parent signature is required!

Thank you for taking the time to make sure your child is producing quality work to turn in at school!

This month, our English goal is to write in complete sentences and not start sentences with 'because'.  Please have you child read their summaries they have written for their reading log out loud to you so they can practice catching their mistakes by rereading.  This is a necessary life skill that students must practice in order to master.  We will still be focusing on our August goal of capitalization and punctuation.

Upcoming Events/Reminders:

· Monday, 9/8: Parent University- Helping Your Child with Literacy in Middle School.  Childcare is provided!
· Homework Club: Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2:30-3:30pm.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns!  Thank you for your support!

Ms. Sparks
eesparks@washoeschools.net
775-677-5433
